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Safe & Caring Schools

In Greater St. Albert Catholic Schools, our priority is the safety of all students, staff, and
visitors in our care. Our team is committed to working in partnership with parents to
ensure a safe environment.  Every concern is important, but how do we know if it is

bullying? Check out the graphic below to determine the differences. 

Report bullying incidents ASAP!
Addressing issues as they occur will provide the best result for everyone involve

Immediate reporting will prevent issues from worsening over time and allow
both parents and staff to be able to act quickly and minimize future incidents

Report bullying incidents to the staff member with the closest relationship to your
child. Principals will always be notified

To address bullying concerns effectively, we offer a trusting environment and safe space
for all students and parents to feel comfortable bringing up concerns. Anonymous
reports make it challenging to address the issue in a meaningful and productive way.

Working Together to Report Bullying:


